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Dear Mr Walsh  
 

173 DONEGALL AVENUE, BELFAST – REMOVAL OF AN ACCESSIBLE/BLUE BADGE 
PARKING BAY  

 
I am writing to advise you that we propose to remove an accessible/disabled parking bay at 
173 Donegall Avenue, Belfast, as it is no longer required; I have attached a plan showing the 
location of the bay.  
 
We would welcome your comments on this proposal.  
  
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

PP Alfie O'Hare 

Gillian Stevenson   
Traffic Manager   
 
 
 
 
 ENC  


